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The Punta Gorda Elks Lodge #2606  

newsletter, The Elks Tale,  is published 
 Bi-monthly. 

P U N T A  G O R D A  E L K S  # 2 6 0 6  

25538 Shore Drive    P.O. Box 511598 
Punta Gorda, FL  33951—1598 

www.puntagordaelks.org 
Lodge Secretary:              Pete Vaphiades PDD 
                                             941 637-2606 x 104 
Membership                        941 637-2606 x 103 
      Hours M-Th 9:00 to 2:00,  Fr  9:00 to Noon                                                 
Fax                                              941 637-4769                                   
E-mail:                             pgelks2606@gmail.com 

P A S T  E X A L T E D  R U L E R S  

1980-81    Don Roll PDDGER (D) 
1981-82    Wayne Arnold (D) 
1982-83   Gordon Keller (D) 
1983-84   Tony Maresca (D) 
1984-85   Sam Cavaliar (D) 
1985-86    Jim Christman (D) 
1986-87  Jay Stewart 
1987-88  Barry Carmichael 
1988-89  George Lamb (D) 
1989-90  Art Doran (D) 
1990-91  Charlie Hauka (D) 
1991-92  Ron Sorrentino PDDGER (D) 
1992-93    Darrell Hughes 
1993-94  Phillip Sansosti 

1994-95   Gordon Schmidt (D) 
1995-96     David Koch (D) 
1996-97   Gerald Philbrick 
1997-98   Fred Campau (D) 
1998-99   Vic Bellows (D) 
1999-00   Martin Jordan 
2000-01   Tom Gorman 
2001-02   Robert Townsend (D) 
2002-03   George McCloughan (D) 
2003-04     Carl Rehling 
2004-05     Tyrone MacKenzie PDDGER 
2005-06     Tom Gorman 
2006-07     Bob Hahn 
2007-08     Charles Warren 
2008-09     William Jameson 
2009-10     Patricia Schmidt 

2010-11     George Kretschman (D) 
2011-12     John Lennon 
2012-13     Ann Jameson 
2013-14     Greg Czarnecki 
2014-15     Joe Campbell 
2015-16     Julie Avers 
2016-17     Bill Dryburgh 
2017-18     Judy Nuetzel 
2018-19     Walter LaCombe 

ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE:     Walter LaCombe 
Camp                                         Janice MacKenzie 
Drug Awareness                            Betty Campbell      
Hoop-Shoot                                      David Casadei      
Kids Fishing Tournament              Brenda Hughes 
Sallie Jones Picnic                          David Casadei  
Scholarships                            Anthony (Bud) Bell 
Soccer Shoot                                  David Casadei 
Blood Drive         Ambrose Yelovich PER                           
 
FRATERNAL COMMITTEE: Daleen Hendrickson  PER 
Accident Prevention                  Joe Campbell PER 
Americanism                     Ty MacKenzie PDDGER 
Elks Nat’l Foundation                     Bob Hahn PER  
Flag Day                                             Exalted Ruler 
ELKS Memorial Day                             Vickie Hahn 
Nat’l Veterans Service    Mike & Mary Lou Grizzle 
Veterans Parade                               Fred Nuetzel                             
50/50    Julie Avers PER 
PUBLIC RELATIONS: 
State                                               Joanne Sutton                                          
National                              Ambrose Yelovich PER 

LODGE OFFICERS & DIRECTORS 
Exalted Ruler                             Timothy Pohto PER     
Leading Knight                 Daleen Hendrickson PER           
Loyal Knight                                         Fred Nuetzel 
Lecturing Knight                               David Casadei            
Secretary                                  Pete Vaphiades PDD  
Treasurer                                                   Vic Turner  
Tiler                                                          Bill Gurnick 
Esquire                                           Eric Rolston PER 
Chaplain                               Ambrose Yelovich PER 
Inner Guard                                        Linda Moores 
Organist                                                            Open 
Presiding Justice                           Hal Wotitzky Esq 
Sub Forum Mediator                     Bill Jameson PER 
 
TRUSTEES 
*1 year                                           Charles Moores    
*2 Year                                      Joe Campbell PER                         
*3 Year                           Judy Nuetzel PER  Chmn             
*4 Year                                            Charles Troike 
*5 Year                                Walter LaCombe PER 
  *LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

AUDITING & ACCOUNTING COMMITTEE 
Auditor                                         Robert Hahn PER 
Auditor                    Tyrone MacKenzie PDDGER     
 
STATE MAJOR PROJECTS: BILL JAMESON 
PER 
* Harry Anna-Trust Fund  
* Florida Elks Youth Camp 
* Florida Elks Children’s Therapy 
 
PUNTA GORDA ELKS, INC. 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President                             Walter LaCombe PER 
Vice President                             Eric Rolston PER 
Secretary                                  Anthony (Bud) Bell  

Treasurer                                                Jim Rothe 

Maintenance/Picnic Director      Charles Moores       
Chicken Night Director/BAR             Mike Grizzle  

Kitchen / Waight Staff   Daleen Hendrickson PER 

 

MEETINGS   
Lodge: 1st & 3rd Tuesday Monthly 7:00pm,  Lodge Board of Directors: 1st & 3rd Tuesday Monthly 6:00pm  
(Except 1st Tuesday in July and 3rd Tuesday in August) 
Corporation Board of Directors:  3rd Saturday 9:00am;  PER Association:  1st Thursday Monthly 5:00pm  
Elkettes:  4th Tuesday Monthly 7:00pm 

The Tale 
P U N T A  G O R D A  E L K S ,  I N C .  

Corporate Office Manager           Dawn McIntyre 
   941 637-2606 x 102 
Cabin Rental  941 637-2606 x 101 
Fax              941 639-1625 
E-mail:                                 pgelkscabins@comcast.net 

P U N T A  G O R D A  E L K E T T E S  # 2 6 0 6  

Thrift Shop                                    941 637-2606 x 110 
E-mail:                                elkettes2606@comcast.net 
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PROPERTY MAINTENANCE 

Have you stopped to smell the flowers and no-

ticed how our lodge grounds look???  A small 

group of volunteers help to accomplish this pro-

ject.  Every Tuesday morning 8:00 AM – 10:00 

AM, these herds get this job done.  I call it our 

S.W.A.T. team.  This stands for “Seeds, Weeds 

and Trash.”  The lodge thanks the following:  Joe 

Smyly, Scott Kist, Mary Yeoman, Joel Zemke and 

Tom & Kathy Fixmer.  Also, Dick Fry and M.I.C. 

Gary Barb. 

As Bogie said, “We’ll always have Paris.”  I’ll 

paraphrase by saying, “We’ll always have 

leaves.”  Now my favorite quote: “I wondered 

why somebody didn’t do something.  Then I 

said, I am somebody.”  If you see this S.W.A.T. 

team about give them a shout.  Thank you.  Am-

brose Yelovich PER 

PLEASE PUT YOUR CIGARETTE BUTTS IN THE 

PROPER RECEPTACLES, DO NOT PUT THEM IN 

THE PARKING LOT.  YOU DON’T DO IT AT HOME, 

DON’T DO IT HERE! 

CHAPLIN’S CORNER 
 

     History of the Hymn 
 
 

“It Is Well with My Soul” and being an aficionado of Gospel Music here is a 

brief true story about this hymn. The author, Horatio G. Spafford was a Pres-

byterian layman from Chicago.  His fortune was lost in the Chicago fire of 

1871. His son died a short time before his fortune evaporated, but the 

worst was yet to come. His wife and four daughters went by ship to England. 

He did not go because of business developments. The ship was struck by 

another ship and sank. Mrs. Spafford cabled her husband “saved alone.” 

Spafford left to join his wife. This hymn is said to have been penned as he 

approached the area of the ocean thought to be where the ship carrying his 

daughters had sunk. 

Though the hymn begins with loss, it ends in eschatological for the day 

when peace, like a river, attendeth my way. When sorrow like sea billows 

roll; whatever my loss, thou has taught me to say, “it is well, it is well with 

my soul.” 

In closing, how does this affect you??? 

Chaplain Ambrose Yelovich, P.E.R.   

IN VAIN WE CALL, 

TO OUR ABSENT  

MEMBERS 

Their faults are written in the sand,  
Their virtues upon the  

tablets of love and memory. 
Passed  

February through March 
 

 

Harold McCarthy 1935—2008 

David Thomas 1928—2019 

James Bodnar 1928—2018 

Peter Nearing 1937—2019 

James Pertz  1936—2019 

Thomas S Uhlich 1949-2018 

George Bertolini  1938—2018 

Richard Zeitler 1937—2019 

Andrew  Diedrich 1930—2019 

Raymond Dion  1933—2019 

William Burkmar  1946—2019 
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Breakfast will be served  on the second and fourth Sunday of 
 each month from 8:00 a.m. until noon. 

 

Bloody Mary or Mimosa $1 (cash) 
With Breakfast 

$8.00 

                                          Secretary’s 

                     Corner 
The Harry-Anna trust fund supplies the fund to support 

our Youth camp and our Children's Therapy Services. 

Do you buy from Amazon?  If you do you can have a por-

tion of every purchase  donated to the Elks. 

Just sign up for the Amazon Smile account and select 

Harry-Anna Trust as your charity.  A small portion of each 

purchase will then be donated.  It doesn't cost you a 

thing. 

Peter Vaphiades PDD Secretary 

Elks State President Coming to Punta Gorda 
 

My fellow Elks; there are two events that will hap-
pen at your lodge this fall. The first will be the visit 
of our state President, Tom Ludwick to our lodge. 
The dinner will be on September 28th starting at 
6pm. Dinner will consist of Hors d’oeuvres, Filet 
Mignon Steak, Shrimp, Scallop potatoes, Aspara-
gus, and Double chocolate cake for desert, all for 
$20.00.  

 

The second event will be on October 5th.  It will be 
my home coming, back to my lodge as the District 
Vice President. Dinner and program will start at 
6pm and the cost for dinner is $15.00.  

 

I need your help! I am asking for as many of you 
who can make it to sign up for both of the events, 
or just one if that is all that your schedule or budg-
et will allow. I would love to see all of you there 
though space is limited. Please contact Pete the 
lodge secretary or Dawn in the office for tickets. 

Thank you so much. 

Bill Dryburgh 

South Southwest Vice President 
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$VVLVWDQW�7UHDVXUHU  &DURO�1DNHQ 
6HUJHDQW�$W�$UPV  -HDQLH�&ULWWHQ 
&KDSODLQ   -RDQ�&URPHHQHV 

&KDLUSHUVRQV�����-���� 
$GYLVRU\�%\-/DZV  6DQG\�%ODFNKXUVW 
%RFFH   &KDUOHQH�/D&RPEH�	�5LWD�3RSNR 
&RPPXQLFDWLRQ  (PDLO-�3DW�5XVVHOO��3KRQH-�3DP�6Q\GHU 
&RQIHUHQFH�&RQYHQWLRQ &DURO�0LOUR\ 
'HFRUDWLRQV  0DU\�*DLO�3KLOOLSV�	�-XG\�6FKDOO 
'UXJ�$ZDUHQHVV�6DOOLH�-RQHV� %HWW\�&DPSEHOO 
)ODJ�'D\�&HUHPRQ\  0DUJR�0H\HU 
)/2(�0RQWKO\�0HHWLQJ -DQLFH�0DF.HQ]LH 
+LVWRULDQ   /DXUD�3XJK�	�0DULD�9DVFRQFHORV 
+RVSLWDOLW\  %XQQ\�5XVVHOO�	�6DOO\�%HWWDQFRXUW 
0HPEHUVKLS  &DURO�%HPLVWHU 
0RQGD\�3LHV  0DU\�0XOOHQH[�	�5HQHH�-RKQVRQ 
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7KULIW�6KRS  &DURO�0LOUR\� 
9HWHUDQV�3DUDGH  0DUJR�0H\HU�	�&KDUOHQH�/D&RPEH 
<RXWK�&DPS  -RDQ�&URPHHQHV�	�3DP�6Q\GHU 
:D\V�	�0HDQV  -XG\�6FKDOO�	�6DQG\�%ODFNKXUVW 
0LOHV�+RXUV  3DQ�6Q\GHU 

PUNTA GORDA ELKETTES 2606 

Thrift Shop 
Shop, Donate, Volunteer 

25538 Shore Dr, Punta Gorda 

Cabin #1 

PO Box 551598 

Punta Gorda, Fl 33951 

Thrift Shop Hours 

2nd & 4th Sunday’s from 8:30 AM—12:00 PM 

Monday’s 4:00 PM—7:00 PM 

Wednesday—Friday 11:30 AM—2:00 PM 

Thrift Shop donations of men’s & women’s Clothing, 

Accessories, books, misc. items, and crafts. 

E-mail: elkettes2606@comcast.net 

Phone #: (941) 637-2606,  ext 110 

 

To my Elkette sisters, With great sadness we learned at the end of June that our sister Elkette Lucille "Lu" Pfeiffer passed 
away in Colorado Springs,CO. Lu was a strong and active member of our organization for over 25 years and a good friend 
to all. She will be remembered for the many creative parties and dances that she planned. Lu was never without her hat 
and sunglasses and had an extensive collection of both. We'll miss her and her friendship. 

 

On a happier note, our thrift shop had a complete renovation in June with new flooring, cabinets and lighting. If you didn't 
visit in July, come in and check it out after the shutdown. 

 

We're already getting ready for our September conference in Daytona Beach.  Carol Milroy makes our arrangements so all 
we have to do is pack and be on time for the bus. Thank You Carol. We're looking forward to another fun 4 days. 

 

The State President, Tom Ludwig, will visit our Lodge the last weekend in September and we'll be helping out with the 
lunch on Saturday and then decorating for the big dinner Saturday night. Many of us will attend this event. 

 

That's it for now.    

 

Chick 

Charlene ‘Chick’ LaCombe 

President 
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AUGUST—SEPTEMBER 2019 
Joanne Sullivan 
Richard & Joy Scott 
Patricia Spalla 
Marilyn Counter 
Helen Bowers 
Gail Green 
Daniel & Deanna Housfeld 
Wanda Royer 
Margo Matra in memory of 
 Frank Matra 
Julia & Paul Avers 
OCTOBER—NOVEMBER 2019 
Nary A Elinsky 
Eleanor “Mike” Gold 
Joanne Sullivan 
DECEMBER—January  2020 
Joanne Sullivan 
Tom & Alfie MacKinnon 
Keith  & Debra Scholle 
Carol & Joe Milroy 
Wanda Royer 
JUNE—JULY 2020 
Harry Pierson 
APRIL—MAY 2020 
Larry & Sally Kemp 
Gary & Terry Ryan 
George Foster 
Ed & Vickie Knutson 
In Memory of, Thomas Russell 
Maynard & Mary Benson 
Jean Forrest 
Jean Katinsky 
Barbara Anderson 
JUNE—JULY 2020 
Frank & Joyce Wrobel 
Thomas Henry Jr  
      & Beverly Mushett 
Marilyn A Gustin 
Louise M Pauck 
Betty Lou Pio 
Wanda Royer 
Michael Densmore 
In Memory of Andrew Sias 
Elizabeth Millard 
Bette Jean Locke 
Dale & Blanche Bensch 
August—September 2020 
Patsy Holsombeck 
Patricia Spalla 
Bob & Donna Dolar 
Helen Marcinkowski 
Dr Ronald Foreman Sr 
Daniel & Deanna Housfeld 
Joan Hoffman 
Bea Douglas 
Wanda L Royer 
John & Doris Laine 
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Supports our Youth 

Camp and Children’s 

Therapy Services 

  

Building Fund Donations 

We need a new Roof 

Yes, I would like to donate to  

The Building Fund. 

ENCLOSED $ ______________________ 

Name ____________________________ 

Address __________________________ 

City, St Zip ________________________ 

SEND TO: 

Punta Gorda Elks #2606 

P.O. Box 511598 

Punta Gorda, FL 33951 

THANK YOU 
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From the Corporation President 

     June and July were very busy with many renovations going on. Several more cabins have new flooring and appli-
ances. The Corporate office also has undergone many changes. 

     We suffered some financial setbacks when a septic pump had to be replaced due to a lightning strike and the 
freezer repaired including the floor. 

     The Lodge will shut down these first 2 weeks of August but the Tiki and the inside bar will be open with bar food 
available. The ladies restroom will be closed for renovation during this 2 week period. The Elkettes are financing 
this renovation. 

     The kitchen renovations will consist of new gas lines feeding appliances; two on demand water heaters will be 
installed along with a new dishwasher. Cleaning and painting will be done by our very versatile waitstaff. We're al-
so going to try and refinish the Lodge room floor. Volunteer sign up sheets were in the hallway — hope you saw 
them and will come and help. 

     Look forward to seeing you all at the Labor Day picnic. 

     The next Corporate Board meeting is August 17 at 9 AM. Hope to see you there. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Walter LaCombe, Corporate Board President 

From the kitchen staff ... 
As our summer months come to an end, we'd like to thank all our loyal locals that keep us going thru our slower months. We're approaching 
our two week shut down the first two weeks of August. We will have food available. Also, during the two weeks we will be working hard to 
create a new and improved menu. 

As always, everyone be blessed. 

Respectfully, 

Sho 

From the Dining room staff ... 
We hope everyone is having a great summer. We are preparing for our Summer shut down and will be working effortlessly to prepare for a 
busy upcoming season. Chef Sho has been working on a new menu that we will be unveiling after the shut down is complete. 

We are honored to be hosting the State President's visit on September 27, 28 and 29. From all the staff here at the Punta Gorda Elks Lodge 
2606, we want to congratulate our very own Bill Dryburgh on becoming the SSW District Vice President for the 2019-2020 year and wish 
you good luck. 

We look forward to our upcoming season and can't wait to see everyone again. Thank you for your continued support. 

With love from the Dining Room staff 

From the Bar staff ... 
We are proud to announce the promotion of one of our own, Annie McNally has been promoted to our new bar manager. 

In celebration of her promotion, we will be extending happy hour from 2pm to 6pm for the entire month of August. Stop by and say "hi". 

Your comments and suggestions are always appreciated. 

Thank you for your support, 

Mike Grizzle and the Entire Bar Staff 



 11 

 

GOD BLESS AMERICA 
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FOR UPCOMING EVENTS PLEASE SUBSCRIBE TO 

THE 

“ELKS’S WEEK AT A GLANCE” E-MAIL 

CALL (941) 637-2606 X 102 


